
  The more I've learned about the choices available for our  
Lowertown community. , Thus, I,   as a downtown resident, favor  
optimizing the site with year-round activities. and  ample parking.  
This will protect the character of Lowertown, unique, traditional  
vs teardown and build new.  We should re-cycle our assets, not  
replace them.    
 
I welcome the potential for increased revenues  and visitors  to  
Lowertown.  But the current residents need and want nearby parking  
 
These features are priorities of St.Paul residents. and they supercede any  
pre-set timelines.    
 
If not adopted, this development deserves more discussion and  
transparency.    
 
janet keefe  
55 E 9th St    #1313  
651-224-1035  
 
 
I appreciate your consideration,  

 


